
 

 
 
 
 
 
Subject: Letter of Intent for Queen & King of the Court Beach Volleyball Event 2025  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to express our sincere interest in applying for sponsorship from the City 
of Miami Beach as part of the Special Event sponsorship program for our upcoming 
Queen & King of the Court Beach Volleyball Event, scheduled to take place in 2025. 
 
Our organization is dedicated to promoting community engagement, physical activity, 
and the spirit of friendly competition. The Queen & King of the Court Beach Volleyball 
Event aligns perfectly with the vibrant and active lifestyle that characterizes the City 
of Miami Beach. We aim to bring together athletes and spectators alike to celebrate 
the sport of beach volleyball while fostering a sense of camaraderie within the 
community. 
 
By partnering with the City of Miami Beach through your Special Event sponsorship 
program, we anticipate creating a memorable and successful event that will not only 
showcase the city as a hub for sports and recreation but also contribute to the local 
economy through increased tourism and business engagement. 
 
We are committed to working closely with the City and its designated officials to 
ensure the event is organized seamlessly, adheres to all necessary regulations, and 
aligns with the values and vision of Miami Beach. Our goal is to establish a long-
lasting partnership that benefits both the community and the City. 
 
Thank you for considering our application. We look forward to the possibility of 
partnering with the City of Miami Beach to make the Queen & King of the Court 
Beach Volleyball Event a tremendous success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wilco Nijland  
CEO Sportworx  
 
 


